
Privacy Notice 

When you first contact Denham Parish Council you may be requested to provide some 

personal information such as name, address, email address, phone number and the reason 

for your contact.  This will be processed and stored to enable us to contact you and respond 

to your correspondence, provide information and/or access our facilities and services. Your 

personal information will be not shared or provided to any other third party in accordance 

with the General Data Protection Regulations Article 6 (1) (a) (b) and (e). 
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